
WELCOMING OUR INTERIM RECTOR 

 

Warden The Vestry of Our Redeemer, with the support of the Diocese, has 

contracted with the Reverend Ginger Solaqua to serve as our Interim 

Rector. Today we welcome her into our midst and recognize her 

leadership for this special time in the life of our congregation.   

 

We begin now the work of transition in preparation for new pastoral 

leadership. The Reverend Solaqua has been equipped to lead us 

through this process, and to look towards our future as a people of 

God in this place.   

 

Warden Reverend Solaqua, will you love, serve, and pray for these people of 

God, nourishing us with the Word and Sacraments and lead us 

forward during this important time of change?  

Pastor  I will, with God’s help.  

 

Warden People of Our Redeemer, do you receive the Reverend Solaqua as our 

priest? As she continues the work of bringing the Gospel of hope and 

salvation, will you regard her as a fellow servant of Christ, and work 

with her in the ministry of this parish?  

Church We will, with God’s help. 

 

Warden  By your statements of commitment and the affirmation of this 

congregation, we joyfully welcome you as our interim priest, and ask 

God’s blessing on us all. 

All Amen! 

 


